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Bicycle Advisory Committee Minutes 

 

June 2, 2009 
1

st
 Floor Conference Room, Busch Municipal Building 

840 Boonville Springfield, Missouri. 

 

The following members were present:  

 

Tim Conklin, OTO Natasha Longpine, OTO 

Debbie Hickey, SPS Terry Whaley, Ozarks Greenways 

Joel Keller, Greene County  

      

1. Welcome and Introductions. 
 

2. Approval of April 14, 2009 Meeting Minutes.  Held for lack of quorum. 

 

3. Review of submissions for exemplary bicycle/pedestrian streets in OTO area.  

Submissions were postponed to June 19, 2009.  More discussion was had on what 

could be submitted.  It was decided that programs and citizen initiatives could also be 

considered beyond capital road improvements. 

 

4. Review of Priority Submissions.  Submissions were postponed to June 19, 2009.  It 

was decided that a process for prioritization would be discussed after submission of 

priorities. 

 

5. Other Business.   

House Bill 642, Complete Streets, was not passed.  

 

The next BPAC meeting will be July 7, 2009.  All responses to the above programs 

will be forwarded to BPAC members before the next meeting. 

 

The One-Mile Solution book was mentioned for member information.  This book 

includes information on utility cycling.  There was further discussion on the ease of 

riding in Springfield and Greene County. 

 

There was discussion on the federal ARRA discretionary money for projects between 

$20m and $500m.  MoDOT is applying for truck lanes on I-70. 

 

The Missouri Trail Summit is in Springfield October 7-9 and the Missouri APA 

conference is also in Springfield October 21-23. 

 

6. Adjournment: Adjourned.  


